HAJI YUSSUF GIRLS’ DAY SECONDARY SCHOOL
P.O BOX 101-70300, MANDERA
TELEPHONE: 0726948012

21/01/2025

TO,

THE FUND MANAGER,

NG-CDF MANDERA WEST.
P.0.BOX 254-70300, MANDERA.
Dear Sir,

RE: REQUEST FOR CO- FUNDING

In the FY 2023/2024, the ministry of education (MoE) through infrastructure
transitional grant (ITG) gave the school Ksh 2,000,000 to construct 2No
classrooms to completion. The Board of Management (BOM) felt that the school
had enough classrooms and decided to divert the same fund for the construction
of 1No science lab to a roofing level as per the need of the school and seek for
co-funding from CDF and other well-wishers for completion.

The BOM of the school therefore wishes to make a formal request to NG-CDF
Mandera West for the completion of the Lab through co-funding.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

SECRETARY BU.
YUSSUF GIRLS' DAY SEC. SCHOC
P, 0, Box 101-70300, MANDERA

Vate:

PRINCIPAL( BOM SECRETARY)



